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MARCO'S PIZZA IS COMING TO POPLAR
BLUFF

HOME
A new pizza place called Marco’s Pizza is coming to poplar bluff, the pizza chain has
been around for 30 years. They are now expanding there restaurants all around
southeast missouri.

the pizza chain will be opening september 21st and the first 100 customers will receive a
coupon for a free pizza of their choice. Their restaurant hours will be from 11:00 AM to
12:00 AM. Hours limited due to COVID-19.

Even the president himself love the pizza “This is the best pizza ever” said Donald
Trump.
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